
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2015-0004
Date: June-04-15 10:03:24 AM

 
 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca] 
Sent: June-04-15 7:21 AM
To: BoardSec
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2015-0004
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
To whom it may concern 
This rate of increase is inexcusable ,we are all ready paying too much ffrom the last time, I
do not get a raise like this , neither does at least half of ottawa,we scrape by a sit is to. Pay
these bills ,now your really going to hurt families,food or heat 
Hydro has gone up. Enough , please think about the people ,
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